State of West Virginia
Department of Administration
Purchasing Division

NOTICE

Due to the size of this bid, it was impractical to scan
every page for online viewing. We have made an
attempt to scan and publish all pertinent bid
information. However, it is important to note that
some pages were necessarily omitted.

If you would like to review the bid in its entirety, please
contact the buyer. Thank you.
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POTE STA Engineers and Environmental Consultants
7012 MacCorkle Avenue, SE, Charleston, WV 25304 « (304)342-1400 « FAX (304)343-9031; www.potesta.com
October 18, 2007

Mr. Chuck Bowman

West Virginia Department of Environmental Protection
Purchasing Division

2019 Washington Street, East

PO Box 50130

Charleston, West Virginia 25305-0130

RE:  Expression of Interest for Sundial (Hatfield) Refuse Piles
RFQ No. DEP14137
Potesta Project No. 0101-02-0311-100

Dear Mr, Bowman:

Attached is Potesta & Associates, Inc.’s (POTESTA) letter of interest for the Sundial (Hatfield)
Refuse Piles, RFQ No. DEP14137. We believe that POTESTA is uniquely qualified to provide
the professional services to review and update the design plans, technical specifications, and
engineer’s cost estimate as we are the engineer of record for the development of these documents
as they currently exist. We performed the initial site reconnaissance, subsurface exploration, and
site survey; developed the construction drawings, technical specifications, and engineer’s cost
estimate; and completed the Corps of Engincers 404 permit application. We are, therefore,
thoroughly familiar with the details of the project. Our principal-in-charge, project manager, and
project engineer as well as numerous design engineers, CADD designers and clerical staff who
worked on the project initially are available to assign to the project. They can quickly assess
what has or has not changed in the field and make the necessary changes to the drawings and
specifications. They know the intent of the design intimately and will be invaluable at the
pre-bid and pre-construction conferences.

We look forward to continuing to be of service to you on the Sundial (Hatfield) Refuse Piles
project.

Sincerely,

POTESTA & ASSOCIATES, INC.
QQM > Zﬁ/\/ "

Dana L. Burns, PE
Vice President
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